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Hello,

 

I am writing, as a frequent user of the Shoshone National Forest, to register my strong support for Alternative 4

for the National Forest Travel Management Plan, and strong opposition to Alternative 3.

 

Alternative 4 provides the best method of balancing access to a variety of user groups (and not just those with

access to expensive OHVs) to recreational resources in the Forest. Alternative 3 effectively excludes access to

wide swathes of the Forest to those, like myself, who are working-class and are unable to afford the luxury of

owning expensive OHVs and the associated equipment.

 

Within Alternative 4, I specifically strongly support the designation of Forest Service Roads 326 and 352 to NFST

open to all motorized vehicles.

 

Thank you for the opportunity to provide comment on the proposed travel management plan.

 

Sincerely,

 

Alex McIntyre


